
 

Island Point 
Newsletter 
September 

We have made it to September 

This is halfway through hurricane season 

It is now time to make sure you have your final preparations done.  
Have you made sure your car is in good service and can be used for 
evacuation?  If you will not evacuate, have you decided where you 
will move it to so it is out of the flood zone?   

This is also a good time to check those batteries on your smoke 
detectors.  Check out those fire extinguishers to make sure that they 
are in date as well.   

If you stay during a hurricane, be prepared to have no power and no 
elevator.  This is a safety precaution as the elevator will be parked up 
high to protect it.  The power could be turned off or just go off 
depending on the storm.   

If you have bikes, be ready to take them up to your unit to ride out the 
storm.  If you have bikes, they can become a projectile, and you will 
be responsible for damage done by your bike.  For example, if it 
breaks through the sliding glass in the conference room.  This could 
have been preventable.   

If you have patio furniture, please move it inside as it can also be a 
projectile and cause damage.   

But above all, please help your neighbors get ready if we have one 
headed our way.  We learned last year; it takes many people to get 
the building ready and even more to clean up the damage.   

 Upcoming Events:   

Don’t miss out 

September 28, 2025 – 6 pm 
Board Meeting in the conference 
room 

We have a Facebook page and it is a private group 
and you can join by answering a few questions.  
This is a great way to stay in touch with your 
neighbors.  It can be found at 644 island way.  

 


